
 

 

Dear Members 
  
Dumpster Day was a huge success with cars lined up for the entire day. Unfortunately, 
not everyone could be serviced during the time frame but there is still a way to get your 
yard waste taken care of. North Tahoe Fire Protection District is doing free green waste 
drop-offs all summer long, Mon-Sat, from 8 AM - 4 PM at 900 Cabin Creek Road. This 
service is for Placer County residents, please remember to bring alone your ID and 
proof of residency. Below is the flyer for the green waste drop off and more information 
can be found at NTFPD's website, https://www.ntfire.net/. The next Dumpster Day will 
be Monday, June 29th from 8 AM - 4 PM. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Cailin Jope 
Assistant Manager 
Dollar Point Association 
P.O. Box 1490, Tahoe City, CA 96145 
530.583.4487 ph 
info@dollarpoint.org 
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